From: "Dave Walls" <dwalls@ICCSafe.ORG> Page 1

To: "Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS" <Cynthia.Biedermann@dgs.ca.gov>

"Mark Johnson" <mjohnson@icc-es.org>
Date: 4/12/2016 10:30:40 AM
Subject: RE: 2016 California Contracts

Hi Cynthia,

By chance, do you have a copy of the estimated dollar values associated with the 2013 codes?

From: Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS [mailto:Cynthia.Biedermann@dgs.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 10:27 AM

To: Mark Johnson

Cc: Dave Walls; Casey Thomas; Marvelli, Mia@DGS

Subject: 2016 California Contracts

Dear Mark,

The Department of General Services- Office of Legal Services is requesting an estimated dollar value of each of the 2016 CBSC/ICC agreements:
ICC Parts 2, 2.5, 9, 10
ICC Parts 1, 6, 8, 11, 12

Could you provide an estimate at your earliest convenience? Legal cannot sign off/execute the contracts until they have this information. Please let me know if you
have any questions.

Regards,

Cynthia

CYNTHIA BIEDERMANN | ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTAL PROGRAM ANALYST| CALIFORNIA BUILDING STANDARDS COMMISSION | 916.263.1330

NEW YEAR, NEW CODE!
Publication Date: July 1, 2016  Effective Date: January 1, 2017

Redaister now for the International Code Council's 2016 Committee Action Hearings, April 17 - 27 in Louisville. Reminder - ICC Governmental Memberships must be current by March 18, to participate in the Online
Governmental Consensus Vote which follows the hearingswww.iccsafe.org/EVDS.
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